
 

Banham Zoo 
Wednesday 28th June 2017 

 

What a wonderful day Rowan class and    

Apple class had at the zoo on Wednesday, 

despite the persistent rain! The children’s  

spirits definitely weren’t dampened! 

 

When we arrived, we hopped straight on the train to avoid the rain. It 

took us round the zoo so we could plan our route for the day. 

We saw a variety of mammals, birds and reptiles. We loved seeing the 

giraffes and the big cats! 

After we had explored the zoo we watched the Amazing Animals show 

to find out more about some unique creatures. There were birds flying 

over our heads and some well-trained rats! 

After that, we had a workshop where we got to touch and hold        

herbivores, omnivores and carnivores; including a cockroach, bearded-

dragon and a corn snake.   

 

 

 

 

 

Although the sun didn’t shine, it was still 

a great day made even better with        

exemplary behaviour and lots of            

enthusiasm from the children.  

 

 


